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Mrs. Mathieu		
Mrs. Godbey	Welcome and thank you for attending the School Advisory Forum meeting. On our agenda for today is to update you regarding our school safety initiative and how we in turn keep our students and staff safe here at school. Yesterday, we had a practice code red drill in which we needed to evacuate in a timely manner and get to safety to our assigned area. We were able to accomplish this school-wide goal in about 3 minutes. After the all clear was given, the announcement was made that students may return back to class in an orderly fashion. 

Mr. Schneider	Good morning parents. I have a few items on the agenda to discuss today. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to ask. First item on the agenda is our district mandated practice code drills. We are mandated by the district to practice a different drill every month. So for example, we will need to practice a chemical spill drill in which we will be expected to get a safe place away from the school. We will be practicing a different drill every month and there will be a parent-link sent after each practice drill to let parents know. 
	
	Our school is fortunate to have a School Resource Officer provided by the Town of Davie and our school is fortunate this year to have a gatekeeper. The gatekeeper is responsible for keeping all of the gates locked, checking in with adults prior to allowing them onto our campus and making sure to report anything that may look suspicious. Mr. Michael is here from 7:00-2:00 and has received training from both our SRO and the school. The after-school gatekeeper which is funded through the district, is required for our aftercare, and he has received training provided by the district. Any staff member can call a Code Red if they suspect any danger. 

	Crosswalk safety is something that we are continuing to work on. We have spoken with our SRO regarding crosswalk safety and the safety of our Mustangs. Cars making illegal turns and not following the speed limit continues to be a problem which puts everyone at risk. It is encouraged that concerned parents contact the Town of Davie to express your concerns.
	
Mrs. Mathieu
Mrs. Godbey	Are there any questions or concerns that you would like to discuss? We thank you for attending and we look forward to seeing you at our next meeting which will be held on March 21, 2019. This now concludes our School Advisory Forum meeting. 
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